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I am ADAMANTLY OPPOSED and infuriated that this bill would even be brought 

before the Oregon Legislature! How dare Davie Brock Smith of Port Orford! Our vote 

by mail is the most secure, incredibly efficient and successful voting process 

producing well informed voters and high voter turn out. I greatly appreciate having the 

time to review the voters pamphlet and do my research on each candidate before 

casting my votes. This bill is a blatant move to make voting harder for all Oregonians 

and must be defeated.  


